North Central Texas Council Of Governments

TO: Interested Parties DATE: September 15, 2023

FROM: Dan Kessler
Assisstant Director of Transportation

SUBJECT: Request for Quotes — Airshow Parking Assistance

The North Central Texas Council of Governments (NCTCOG) in partnership with the Fort Worth
Naval Air Station Joint Reserve Base is seeking assistance on a parking analysis for the April
13-14, 2024 “Wings over Cowtown Airshow”. hitps://www.navymwrfortworth.com/event/airshow

This is an invitation to respond to the Request for Quotes (RFQ). Quotes must be received no
later than 5:00 pm, Central Time, on Friday, September 29, 2023, to Karla Weaver, Senior
Program Manager. Quotes submitted after that time will not be considered and will be returned
to the vendor unopened. The RFQ will be available at www.nctcog.ora/rfp by the close of
business on Friday, September 15, 2023.

Any amendments or updates to the RFQ, as well as all questions and responses, will be posted
on NCTCOG’s website. Written questions concerning the RFQ should be submitted by email to
TransRFPs@nctcog.org by 5:00 pm Wednesday, September 20, 2023. We appreciate your
consideration of this request.

Dan Kessler

EB:tmb

cc: Karla Weaver, NCTCOG
Emily Beckham, Program Manager, NCTCOG
Procurement File

616 Six Flags Drive, Centerpoint Two
P. O. Box 5888, Arlington, Texas 76005-5888
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